
Distribution of Non-curricular materials in the schools 
 
As a District we believe that our mission is to provide information to our students 
and teach them to think critically.  We want to be able to get information to our 
students that will be meaningful and help them.  With this belief come some 
consequences. Per our policy ANY noncurricular materials shall be allowed unless it 
is considered “hate”, promotes hostility or violence, commercial purposes by 
advertising a product, interferes with the schools, promotes candidacy in an 
election, or is obscene or pornographic.  (See policy KHC for full definitions)  
Therefore, if the school district is going to make literature for things like: Boy 
Scouts, Girl Scouts, 4H, Girls on the Run, etc… available for students, we have to 
allow all to be available to students.  These materials will not be handed out by any 
individual.  They will be place in the school’s designated area as per policy and 
students would be able to pick it up if wanted.   

 
Delta County School District is committed to supervising our schools and students.  
We adhere to the Constitution and fully support the separation of church and state. 
Before any non-curricular materials may be in Delta County Schools, the materials 
have to go through an approval process to determine many logistics of placing 
literature in our schools.   
 
On April 1st there will possibly be non-curricular materials that are distributed in 
the following manner to our Middle and High Schools.   
 
This is the protocol for distributing non-curricular literature:  
 

1. No non-curricular materials or literature will be handed out at any of our 
schools.   

2. The literature will be only placed in our middle schools and high schools 
designated area.   

3. Only School District employees will be allowed on campus for the 
oversight of non-curricular material. 

4. Literature will be made available to our students to pick up if they wish. 
5. Non-curricular literature is optional for students.  It is not a requirement 

at any time.  
 
 
 


